
¡CORRESPONDENCE 
l3/31/2025 
■DOCUMENT NO. 02413-2025 

Nickalus Holmes 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Nickalus Holmes on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, March 31, 2025 3:44 PM 
'watts7@earthlink.net' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Docket 20240032-SU No new sewer 

Good Afternoon Mr. Keller 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20240032, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you 

Nick Holmes 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon 
request. Therefore, your email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: watts7@earthlink.net <watts7@earthlink.net> 
Sent: Monday, March 31, 2025 3:41 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket 20240032-SU No new sewer 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Hello 
My name is John Keller and Julie watts we own 9400 Placida road -K-4 . 
We are totally allowed to being forced to a new less competent sewer. We were told by legal authorities that we 
would not be required to hook into a different sewer system. Ours handles everything beautifully and we are 
very happy with what we have. If y’all change things, we were not given suitable time to fight it, please do the 
right thing and do not require us to hook up to a different sewer. If you do we will be out of commission our 
entire property for a very long timethat would be inconceivable and heartless after what we have gone through 
with three hurricanes. 

Sent from EarthLink Mobile mail 
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